
Date : 11/10/2015 2:59:41 PM
From : "Phillips, Katherine A." PHILLIKA@dhec.sc.gov
To : tommystringer@schouse.govtommystringer@schouse.gov
Subject : Director Heigel's response to the LAC Report
Attachment : Enclosure Nov. 2 Powell letterLAC Recommendations 1-30 chart.pdf;2015 November 2 Earle Powell.pdf;

Representative Stringer,

As I mentioned in my voice mail message, please find attached Director Heigel's formal response to the Legislative Audit Council Report. In 
her response, please note that Director Heigel accepts each of the Report's recommendations and provides a status update of the Agency's 
implementation of each recommendation. At DHEC's request, Jennifer Dobson and/or Charles Appleby will be sending this information to the 
entire ad hoc Committee. We will also provide you and the Committee with supplemental materials for your binder before Thursday's 
meeting.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if we can provide you with any additional information.

Thanks, 
Katie

Katie Phillips
Director of Legislative Affairs
SC Department of Health and Environmental Control
2100 Bull Street
Office (803) 898-9119
Mobile (803) 530-5679
Katie.Phillips@dhec.sc.gov
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